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What we have done 

 Jackie Lau and Hilda Rodriguez from Admissions and Records discussed important changes 

regarding drop exception forms, enrollment exception forms, and grade change forms.  

 Helen Acosta has added her Student Success PowerPoint slides to SharePoint.  

 Jonathan Schultz, our Pathways counselor, has been sending check-in emails to our Pathway 

students (see screenshots below).  

 AHC’s Current Focus 

 Grace Commiso has agreed to attend one of our AHC Pathway meetings to give us a more in-
depth look at Starfish and its functions.   

 

What I need to do 

 I will reach out to each program in our Pathway to ask for clubs, honors societies, colloquiums, 
etc. that we can include on our upcoming flyers.  

 In Progress: Helen Acosta discussed that our Pathways data might be skewed given the fact that 
many incoming students do not declare majors in our pathway (e.g. Communication and 
Philosophy) their first semester. She had a preliminary conversation with Craig Hayward to ask 
for a second data set at the beginning of the second year/after 30 completed units, as that 
might better capture who is truly in our pathway. They are scheduled for two additional 
meetings to discuss this.  

 In Progress: We are looking at ways to increase our Math and English completion within the first 
year. We will be investing whether we may access data from Student Services to help look at 
better intervention methods.  

 Increase our math success 

o AHC Pathway students tend to be more successful in psych B5 rather than Math B22. 

Therefore, we encourage our community to inform students about the increased 

sections of Psych B5 to meet the math requirement  

 Need to recruit member for full representation on AHC Completion Team 

o I will be sending membership emails later this month and cc’ing deans to ask for 

representation from each area in our pathway.  

 

 

A concern we would like to report to GPIT: 

We would like to know if we can investigate the relationship between financial aid’s changes in 

disbursements—from 3 disbursements to 2 given by census—and student success rates. 



 

 

 


